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third day; and that repentance for forgiveness of sins should be 
proclaimed in His name to all the nations -- beginning from Jerusalem.' " 

 
Acts 2:38 -- "And Peter said to them, 'Repent, and let each of you be baptized 

in the name of Jesus Christ for the forgiveness of your sins; and you shall 
receive the gift of the Holy Spirit.' " 

 
Acts 5:30-31 -- "The God of our fathers raised up Jesus, whom you had put to 

death by hanging Him on a cross. He is the one whom God exalted to His 
right hand as a Prince and a Savior, to grant repentance to Israel, and 
forgiveness of sins." 

 
Acts 11:18 -- "And when they heard this, they quieted down, and glorified God, 

saying, 'Well, then, God has granted to the Gentiles also the repentance 
that leads to life.' " 

 
Acts 17:30 -- "Therefore having overlooked the times of ignorance. God is now 

declaring to men that all everywhere should repent." 
 
Acts 20:21 -- "solemnly testifying to both Jew and Greeks of repentance toward 

God and faith in our Lord Jesus Christ." 
 
Acts 26:19-20 -- "Consequently, King Agrippa, I did not prove disobedient to 

the heavenly vision, but kept declaring both to those of Damascus first, 
and also at Jerusalem and then throughout all the region of Judea, and 
even to the Gentiles, that they should repent and turn to God, performing 
deeds appropriate to repentance." 

 
Romans 2:4 -- "Or do you think lightly of the riches of His kindness and 

forbearance and patience, not knowing that the kindness of God leads 
you to repentance?" 

 
II Corinthians 7:8-11 -- "For though I caused you sorrow by my letter, I do not 

regret it; though I did regret it, -- for I see that that letter caused you 
sorrow, though only for a while -- I now rejoice, not that you were made 
sorrowful, but that you were made sorrowful according to the will of God, 
in order that you might not suffer loss in anything through us. For the 
sorrow that is according to the will of God produces a repentance without 
regrets, leading to salvation; but the sorrow of the world produces death. 
For behold what earnestness this very thing, this godly sorrow, has 
produced in you, what vindication of yourselves, what indignation, what 
fear, what longing, what zeal, what avenging of wrong! In everything you 
demonstrated yourselves to be innocent in the matter." 

 
II Timothy 2:24-25 -- "And the Lord's bond-servant must not be quarrelsome, 

but be kind to all, able to teach, patient when wronged, with gentleness 
correcting those who are in opposition; if perhaps God may grant them 
repentance leading to the knowledge of the truth."
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